From: Marcus Berg <Marcus@mossberglv.com>

Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 1:36 PM

To: Supreme Court Clerk <nvscclerk@nvcourts.nv.gov>
Subject: NRCP 41(e)

Dear Sir/Madam,

| believe the 5 year rule is unconstitutional and should be abolished.

Thank you,

Marcus A. Berg, Esq.

Moss Berg Injury Lawyers
4101 Meadows Ln, Ste 110
Las Vegas, NV 89107

P: (702) 222-4555

F: (702) 222-4556

www.mossberginjurylaw.com
marcus@mossberglv.com

Moss BERG

INJURY LAWYERS

ADKT B0

FILED

JUL 06 2020

ELIZABETH A, BRCWHN

CLE FE-5UPREME COURF
BY 3
{EPDEPUTY CLERK

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this e-mail message is attorney privileged and
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. Nothing in this e-mail should be construed as an electronic
signature or an act constituting a binding contract. If you have received this communication in error,
please immediately notify us at (702) 222-4555. Thank you, Moss Berg Injury Lawyers.
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